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31 July 2019

Raewyn Morgan
The Vet Centre
Edinburgh Street
Pukekohe 2120

Dear Raewyn,

On behalf of the Auckland Trotting Club Board, Chairman and Committee of Franklin Park | would like

to thank The Vet Centre for their support of the Yearling Parade held at the Franklin Park Training
Centre on Saturday 27 July 2019.

We had a great turnout of 20 yearlings for the parade this year and the standard that they were
presented in was awesome as well as their manners being excellent for young racehorses.

With fine weather for the day there was a pleasing turn-out of spectators that came along to watch
these superb young horses going through their paces.

The recipient of the “The Vet Centre” Pacing Colt / Gelding voucher was “Bondi Shake” who is trained
by Ray Green for the Lincoln Farms team who are great supporters of this Annual event.

Once again many thanks for your support of the Yearling Parade and we are aiming for another
awesome event next year.

Yours sincerely,

Karen Blanchard
General Manager
Franklin Park



